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Veteran Fireman 
Death Recalls Sheffield Service in Sixties 

 

 
Many memories of old-time fire-fighting in Sheffield will be recalled by the death, which 

occurred at the City General Hospital, Sheffield, of Mr. Robert Heald, the last surviving 

member of the old Alliance Fire Brigade. 
 

Mr. Heald was 87 years of age, and the Alliance Brigade, of which he was for some years 

a member, was established in the *sixties in the days when fire-fighting services were 
provided by the leading insurance companies for the benefit of their clients, and before 

the local authority assumed responsibility for a central brigade. 

 
Mr. Heald became associated with the Alliance Brigade, as a call-boy, at the age of 12 

and performed these duties until, he was 19. 

 

The brigade headquarters were in George Street and there were three engines all 
horsedrawn. 

 

In an interview with the "Star" some time ago, Mr. Heald recalled a terrible blaze in West 
Bar, which lasted for three days. He had a vivid memory of one fire he attended on the 

night of the Sheffield flood. 

 
The fire was in Alma Street; and at the back of the buildings there were bodies of men, 

women and animals drowned in the flood. 

 
The funeral will take place at the General Cemetery, to-morrow, at 2 o'clock. A party of 

Sheffield firemen will act as bearers. 

 
 
*Note: The sixties referred to are the 1860’s 

 


